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Hot Food Takeaways: Planning Policy 
Guidance 
 
At the meeting of the Business Support Overview and Scrutiny Committee held on 19 
March 2014 the following information was requested. 
 
According to the data that has been made available, there are 101 schools in Medway.  
  
32 schools in Medway do not have hot food takeaways within 400 metres of them, and 
are therefore not affected by the proposals in the guidance note. 
  
69 schools do have hot food takeaways within 400 metres of them. 
  
Therefore, two thirds of the schools in Medway have hot food takeaways located within 
400 metres of them. 
 
 
 
 
Lead Officer Contact:  Therese Finn, Planning Policy Officer Tel 01634 334321 Email: 
therese.finn@medway.gov.uk 


